
 
Mussey Township 
Regular Meeting 
October 14, 2015 

 
Supervisor Lauwers called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Mike Lauwers (Supervisor), Sheila McDonald 
(Clerk), Marsha Libkie (Treasurer), Bruce Downey (Trustee) and Monica Standel (Trustee) were present. Six 
guests were present. 
 
A motion was made by Libkie and supported by Standel to approve the September 9th minutes with corrections.  
Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to have the zoning enforcer check into blight at 4059 
Forest Court.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Department:  Report submitted.    
 
Capac Youth Sports Committee: The adult exercise equipment has been received and will be installed in the 
next 2-3 weeks.  
 
Cemetery Board: The limestone will be installed on the driveways soon and the cemetery needs a fall spraying. 
 
Clerk’s Report:  A motion was made by Downey and supported by Standel to pay the October bills (General 
Fund Ck # 94361-94389 with the addition of Doug Okorowski’s payroll and payroll liabilities associated, Fire Fund 
Ck# 7372-7388, Bond Ck# 2137-2139). Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.   
 
Fire Department Report: Report submitted.   
 
Planning Commission Report:   Meeting minutes were submitted.  A motion made by Lauwers and supported 
by Downey to appoint Judy Palmieri to a 3 year planning commission term. Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Treasurers Report:  A motion was made by McDonald and supported by Standel to accept the Treasurer’s report 
as presented. Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.    
 
Zoning Enforcer’s Report:  Verbal report was given by Ted Jahn.  A motion was made by Downey and 
supported by Standel to have the zoning enforcer check into a zoning violation at 4191 Miller Road.  Unanimous 
vote.  Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Downey and supported by Libkie to adjourn the meeting at 8:35. Motion not carried. 
 
A motion was made by Downey and supported by Libkie to have 160 feet of Imlay City Road ditched east of the 
last driveway of the cemetery.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by Libkie to adjourn the meeting at 8:37 p.m.  Unanimous vote.  
Motion carried  
 
Sheila McDonald, Clerk 
 


